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Congratulations! 
The Southwest Climate Hub team extends congratulations and thanks to Dr. Joel Brown,
Southwest Climate Hub's senior science advisor since 2014. Friday, February 24 will be
Joel’s last day as a senior scientist and leader of the National Ecological Site Team with
the Natural Resources Conservation Service. Over his 45-year career Joel has become
one of the most influential rangeland scientists of his generation. Joel’s scientific
accomplishments (including over 100 published papers) have provided visionary
leadership to the rangeland community and the USDA Southwest Climate Hub.  

Joel, thank you for your leadership, generosity, kindness, and stellar sense of humor. We
wish you the very best in your next chapter.  
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